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Hello,

I am a research assistant at the National Security Archive, and have a FOIA request that has
gone unacknowledged.  I wanted to follow up to see if the request, or your response, has just
been lost in translation.  

The request is for:
·         The memo or directive establishing the NRC’s Cyber Security Directorate
·         The charter for the directorate (if it is different from the memo or directive)
·         An organization chart for the directorate
Archive Case Number:  20160356NRC002-Requested on 06/06/2016

Any information you have regarding this request would be helpful.

Thanks,
Jennifer Rimer
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